
One-day Conference 
23 January 2020 (from 12 pm) 
St Antony’s College | Oxford 
 

Life outside the Euro – Monetary and 
Financial Issues for the EU periphery and 
beyond 

 

EuPEP, together with SEESOX and the ESC is convening a conference on “Life Outside the 
Euro: Monetary and financial issues affecting the EU periphery and beyond”. Much research 
on EU integration looks at the “core” EU countries, and analyses the speed and priorities for 
taking forward the European project. This conference recognizes that “one size does not fit 
all” within the EU context, and that prematurely fitting all member states with the same shoe 
may undermine the stability not only of that member state but also to EU as a whole. There 
are trade-offs for member states as to when and if to join the euro, and whilst they are 
outside the euro whether to join the banking union. The conference will examine these 
issues, as well as two other issues of importance to some of these countries: the future of 
the Vienna Initiative and the framework of macroprudential policies in the EU as it affects 
countries outside the core. This conference is open to the public. 
 
The Europaeum is a cooperating partner for this event and is looking for up to 10 students 
from the Europaeum network to join this conference as participants. No presentations from 
students are required. 

 
 
 
 
 
 

  

More information on how to apply: https://europaeum.org/events/ 
Students currently enrolled on master’s or PhD courses at a Europaeum 
member university can apply. Successful candidates will be provided with 
accommodation free of charge and will be reimbursed reasonable travel 
expenses within Europe. 

 
DEADLINE  5 January 2020  All enquiries: euroinfo@europaeum.ox.ac.uk 
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